
There are two types of broadband 
connections: wired and wireless, and 
the best kind of wired broadband is 
fiber optic. Compared to fiber optic, 
wireless is slow, expensive, unreliable, 
easier to hack, prone to fires, not able 
to handle future speed requirements, 
and not yet proven safe. 

The L.A. County Board of Supervisors 
is considering changes to the County 
Code that would fast-track wireless 
broadband. These changes would 
remove public notice, setbacks, over-
sight, safety and environmental review, 
and any opportunities for appeal. 

This will benefit the multi-billion dollar 
telecom industry, and remove protec-
tions for L.A. County citizens and 
communities.  

Fiber First LA has submitted a “Red-
lined” Draft Legislation for Titles 16 and 
22 of the L.A. County Ordinance. This 
draft submission is written to incorpo-
rate safety protections within Titles 16 
& 22 for L.A. County.

Sign the Petition:
It will only take a few seconds! Please sign and distribute widely! 
Go to: https://www.fiberfirstla.org/ and click on: “Sign the Petition”

Call your Supervisor:
You can say: "I am calling to urge Supervisor ..... to incorporate 
into the L.A. County Code the “redlined” copy of Title 16 & Title 
22 that was submitted by Fiber First L.A." To read redlined copy, 
go to: https://www.fiberfirstla.org/documents.  Also, check out the 
video on how fiber optics is superior to wireless and learn why 
wireless  will NOT solve the digital divide. For more talking 
points: https://www.fiberfirstla.org/take-action

Send an Email: 
Request that your comments be part of public record regarding 
“Changes to Title 16 & 22 to L.A. County Code” at Nov 15th 
B.O.S. meeting. Sample comment: “I do not want a cell tower put 
up outside my home, on my street, or in my community without 
safety provisions,  regulation, oversight, informed consent, or 
opportunity for appeal. I urge you to incorporate the ”redlined” 
copy of Title 16 and Title 22 that was submitted by Fiber First 
L.A. Please bcc comments to: 5GFreeCalifornia@gmail.com  

Contact your Supervisors:
 District 1: Hilda Solis, 213-974-4111, 
   E-mail: FirstDistrict@bos.lacounty.gov 
 District 2: Holly J. Mitchell, 213-974-2222, 
   E-mail: HollyJMitchell@bos.lacounty.gov
 District 3: Sheila Kehl (includes Topanga), 213-974-3333,  
   E-mail: Sheila@bos.lacounty.gov
 District 4: Janice Hahn, 213-974-4444, 
   E-mail:  FourthDistict@bos.lacounty.gov
 District 5: Kathryn Barger, 213-974-5555,
   E-mail: kathryn@bos.lacounty.gov

UN-REGULATED  
CELL TOWERS &

SMALL CELL ANTENNAS 
in Los Angeles County! 
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Wireless will NOT solve 
the Digital Divide! 
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DONATIONS for legal fees: https://www.fiberfirstla.org/take-action
For education and advocacy: https://5gfreecalifornia.org/

IMPORTANT! Take Action before Nov. 15th


